


and Carl Tennen Street, are single family detached homes.
 
The addition of the Proposed Project and more particularly the 12 storey condominium structure is
not only not in keeping with the existing situation but will no doubt add congestion, traffic problems,
pollution, and reduce direct sunlight to the area. If the Proposed Project is approved, it will no doubt
be used to promote further condominium structures along Centre with added congestion, traffic
problems, pollution, and reduction of direct sunlight to the area. A serious of condominiums of this
height along Centre Street will change the area forever.
 
I do understand the need to find additional solutions to the housing problem. I do not oppose the
construction of a condominium per se on Centre Street but do object to a plan that would allow the
immediate area to go from no condominium to one as large as a 12 storey structure. An 8 storey
condominium or peferably smaller, would be less intrusive for the immediate area, and help address
the housing problem. I hope common sense prevails and my concerns are addressed by the City of
Vaughan.
 
Yours truly,
Carl Zeliger

 Brownridge Drive
Vaughan, Ontario,   
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